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I strongly oppose the attempt to infringe on our rights to own, purchase, and bare 

firearms. At a time when we are facing unprecedented threats from within our own 

country, it is absolutely imperative that we have the means to defend ourselves. It is 

extremely disappointing that we are wasting our political resources on bills designed 

to limit our right to protect ourselves, when we should be taking this extremely 

valuable time to prepare for the potential threat that is facing us from within our union.  


